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HERITAGE YOUTH INC

Mr Kym Mitchell addressed the Board on behalf of Heritage Youth Inc,
seeking funding towards preliminary expenses for the relocation of
Brockworth House from Riccarton to Ferrymead Historic Park.

MR ROYDEN SMART —HEATHCOTE RIVER ESTATES

The request that the Board hear this deputation had been made on the
morning of the meeting.

The Board decided to accept this late request for speaking rights and to
invite Mr Royden Smart to address the meeting.

Mr Smart advised that his company, Heathcote River Estates, was
developing a subdivision in the Woolston area and outlined a problem he
was having with a Council owned proposed Esplanade Reserve in the area.
The area at present is covered with tanks and other containers used as part of
awaste disposal business. Although this business is planning to move, this
has not occurred and the Council has made no progress in developing the
Esplanade Reservein the area. Mr Smart, who has building consents for the
construction of 17 units on the adjoining site, sought the help of the Board in
getting work started on the Council’ s Esplanade Reserve.

The Board decided to ask the Community Advocate to give an update on
progress with the Esplanade Reserve and the plan of action and the proposed
timetable from this point on, to be brought to the 1 December 1999 Board
meeting.



